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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held 
at the hour of 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, January 31, 2023, at the 
San Juan County Commission Chambers, County Administration 
Building, 100 S. Oliver Drive, Aztec, New Mexico, for the 
purpose of allowing comment on the question of whether the 
property tax rebate provided in NMSA 1978, Section 7-2.14.3 
benefiting low-income taxpayers (those individuals earning less 
than $24,000 modified gross income) in the County should be 
provided through enactment of a county ordinance. If approved, 
the rebate would not exceed $350 per return and, if a return is 
filed separately that could have been filed jointly, the tax 
rebate would not exceed $175. The hearing will be conducted by 
the Board of County Commissioners of San Juan County.   
 
STEVE LANIER, CHAIRMAN 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OF 
SAN JUAN COUNTY, NEW MEXICO 
 
SEAL 
By: /s/ Tanya Shelby, County Clerk 

 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.sjcounty.net/

